
November 14th, 2022 

DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY 
Effective January 1, 2023 

New fees to be implemented in the City of Victorville 

Effective date and implementation of the 2022 User Fees and Development 
Impact  Fees 

January 1, 2023 is the effective date established by the City of Victorville for 
implementation of the new Master Fee Schedule that was adopted June 7, 2022 
when the City Council adopted Resolution No. 22-055.  

Updated User Fees will apply after January 1, 2023 and updated Development 
Impact Fees (DIF) will be applied as detailed in the attached DIF policy. 

Existing user fees outlined in the current Master Fee Schedule remain in 
effect and are applicable to all applications submitted to the local jurisdiction 
on or before December 31, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Building Division at 
(760) 955-5100.

Respectfully, 

Joseph Slegers 
Building Official 
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